FOLSA News!

Christmas Fayre

Thank you to everyone who helped and came along to the Christmas Fayre. It turned
out to be a very successful and busy day. We raised a total of £330.27 So thank you
everyone for your support.

Non-school uniform for Raffle prizes

Leaflets have been sent out in bags this week regarding non-school uniform on
Monday. In return for wearing non-uniform we are asking for donations for our end of
term raffle. Please see leaflet for raffle prize ideas.

Christmas Disco

We are holding the Christmas Disco on Friday 15th December at the Village Hall.
Leaflets also went out in bags this week, Can you please return reply slips and money
to school office by Wednesday 13th December. We will have entertainment and disco
supplied by Funky Footsteps Maidstone,so it would be great to see you all there.



